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Attention all current 7th graders that will be 8th graders next year. Do you want to go on the Washington D.C./ New York Trip next year in June? It is a trip of a lifetime! You can get information packets outside of Ms. Courtney's room. Only $99.00 to register!



ALL library books are due and must be turned in before the summer break. 

Reminder to all eighth graders:
As is the district policy, library fines/fees remain with the students throughout high school, and they must be paid before receiving their diploma.

 







    

        

